

## **SNAP Steering Committee 2012-2013 Meeting #6: December 16, 2012**

**Location: Google+ Hangout**

**Time: 7:01 EST**

**Finished: 7:39 EST**

**Attendance: Rebecca, Meagen, Melissa, Jeremy**

### **Agenda Items:**

1. New Liaison Coordinator  
**Process for appointing new LC. Announce early next week. Process open till early January.**
2. Regional and local SNAP events (Rebecca)
  - a. SNAPper Kellie Johnson has asked about holding a SNAP event at CIMA in May. Do we have any guidelines?  
**What resources are available? Blog, twitter, website. Melissa recommends discussing with conference planners, being added to program. People who have had success with local events/groups could contribute to blog with advice. Max will follow up with Lisa on recruiting writers for this series.**
3. Project proposal form (Rebecca, James)  
**Went up this week. Consensus to have a Blog post on the process. RG will talk to Lisa. Will discuss potential ideas with SNAPpers who have shown interest.**
4. Brainstorming for SAA13 meeting
  - a. Are there any rejected sessions that would be good for our meeting?
    - i. SNAP endorsed session "Stronger Archival Education" accepted as alternate, include in meeting if it doesn't go as a session?
    - ii. Alternate Paths to Careers in Archives  
**Not as relevant for current students**
    - iii. First Year Experiences  
**YouTube channel, a series on first years on the job. Will talk to Social Media Coord. RG will follow up.**
    - iv. DAS Program  
**Consensus on DAS as being good for the meeting. SC will follow up.**
  - b. Other topics
    - i. Project archivists, and project work in archives in general

**We have a few more months, time to discuss and suggest new sessions for the meeting. RG will email SNAP RT discussion list for additional input.**

5. By-Laws (Need SC approval and ratification by 2/3rds membership vote, before August).  
**TABLED for future meeting.**